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ITEMS TO BE DEALT WITH 
IN THE PRESENCE OF THE PRESS AND PUBLIC

Part l

Item No. Page No.

3. PLANNING APPLICATIONS TO BE DETERMINED BY THE 
COMMITTEE – AB UPDATE LIST

1

In accordance with the Health and Safety at Work Act the Council is 
required to notify those attending meetings of the fire evacuation 
procedures. A copy has previously been circulated to Members and 
instructions are located in all rooms within the Civic block.



REPORT TO: Development Control Committee

DATE: 6 January 2020

REPORTING OFFICER: Strategic Director – Enterprise, Community 
and Resources

SUBJECT: Planning Applications to be Determined by 
the Committee – AB Update List

WARD(S): Boroughwide

PAGE 
NO.

LIST A LIST B Updated Information

7 19/00235/FUL

51 19/00379/OUT

72 19/00506/FUL
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